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To end our topic this term ‘Once Upon a Time’, the focus story this week has been Hansel and 

Gretel. Pre-Reception have been able to decorate their own delicious gingerbread houses to 

eat at snack time. 

Earlier this week, we welcomed parents and guardians into Pre-Reception for a pop in session 

which was thoroughly enjoyed by all involved.  Thank you so much to everyone who can along 

to see the class in action. 

Have a lovely bank holiday and we will see you next term! 

 

Miss Gemma Logan 

 

 


